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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Welcome to Year 5 and 6, 2023. To ensure that your child is properly prepared for school and class 
each day, we are asking you to supply the following items for their use:- 
 

• A supply of black, blue and red ballpoint pens (not felt tip or gel) 
• 4 x HB lead pencils 
• Eraser 
• Scissor 
• Sharpener 
• 2 Glue sticks 
• Coloured pencils and/or crayons 
• 2 x Black Sharpies 0.6 
• Black felt permanent marker (chisel point) 
• Small pencil case for desk use 
• Large pencil case for storage 
• 4 black, 4 blue, 4 red, 4 green whiteboard markers 
• A4 Whiteboard 
• Geometry set (compass, protractor etc.) 
• Wooden or plastic ruler in millimetres (not the flexible kind & not metal) 
• Earphones/Headphones - clearly labelled in a plastic zip-lock bag 
• Calculator 
• 2 plastic A4 flip folders (one to store school magazines) 
• Textas – optional 
• 3 x wet wipes 
• 2 x box tissues 
• 2 x paper towels 
• 1 x liquid soap 
• 1 x Mouse and Mouse pad 

 
All items must be clearly marked with your child’s name. Please note items may need to be 
replenished throughout the year. Do not send liquid paper. Brand named items, whilst preferred by 
the students, are often a distraction in class. 
 
Finally, as leaders of the school in 2023, all students must wear FULL school uniform including 
school hat and black shoes with black laces with WHITE socks. 
 
We look forward to working with both you and your child in 2023. 
 
 
Stage 3 Teachers   
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